
                                       STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

             SELECTMEN 

   MEETING MINUTES SEPTEMBER 30,2024 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Steve Goldsmith and Ron 

Profaizer.  

The selectmen signed payroll. 

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

Zak Payne is scheduled to work on the Highway garage bathroom next week.  

Steve Goldsmith inspected Bob Bergevins garage and responded to the missing doors.  

MME is scheduled to start work on the lower Pond Rd culvert this week. Excavator is at the site and 

preparations are being made for the coffer dam.  

SWPRC has requested assessing data, maps and mailing list for work on the Master Plan.  

MS 60 A signed and mailed to DRA.  

Building permit for Jason Anyan garage confirmed to answer request for information.  

Mark Gross has submitted a lot line adjustment to the Planning Board. Copy of plan to the Selectmen.  

The selectmen  discussed the driveway permit process for Matt Goodwin,  

Discussed the addition of a townhall sign.  

The selectmen agreed to the appointment of Jason Hammond for assistant Town Clerk.  

Bruce Smith has been appointed to the Budget Committee,. Budget Committee meeting scheduled for  

Oct 9, 2024 at 1:00  P.M. Ron Profaizer will  post to website.  

Community Power meeting scheduled for Oct.6, 2024 at 6:00 P.M.  

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen 

agreed to accept the minutes. 

Jay Croteau will respond to Avery about the information from Trout Unlilmited  with suggestion o contact 

Cheshire Conservation Distict.  Cc: Michelle Wright with response.  

Durwin Clark has not worked on the Old Walpole Rd culvert yet. 

No answer from Gary Kinyon yet regarding retention ponds on Cider Mill Rd.  

Ron Profaizer researched updates for changes to the laws for Planning and ZBA,  

Jay Croteau responded by email to the request for permission to race boats on Surry Dam. Suggested 

they contact Army Corp. of Engineers.  

No decision regarding Bruce Smith letter .  



 

Ron Profaizer motioned to adjourn. Steve Goldsmith  seconded the motion.. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:15 P.M. 


